
April 17, 2018 

Crime Alert: Auto Theft 

Location: UCI Health- Orangewood Parking Lot 

 

UCI Police Department received a report of a stolen vehicle. Unknown suspect(s) took a 2013 

white Chevrolet Silverado from the east side aisle of the Orangewood lot located at 300 State College 

Blvd.  

 

Safety Tips:  

- Ensure that all doors are locked and fully close all windows (including sunroof). 

- Never leave purses, wallets, electronics or other valuables in plain sight.  

- Carry the car registration and insurance card with you. Don't leave personal identification  

  documents in the car.  

- In emergency situations or during crimes in progress dial 9-1-1. 

 

Should you have information that could be helpful to the investigation, please contact the UCI 

Police Department at 714-456-5493. 

 

Sincerely,  

 

Lt. Anthony Frisbee 

Chief Jorge Cisneros 

UCIPD 

 

UCI Crime Alerts are released by the UCI Police Department when certain crimes are reported on or near 

UCI and UCI Health property, in compliance with federal law.  These Crime Alerts provide information 

about campus safety situations and allow community members to take precautions for personal safety. 


